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The House of Bishops of the Church of England met on 23-24 May 2016.

On its first day the Bishops received an update on the shared conversations process, received a report from the Faith and Order Commission
and discussed the contribution and vision of the Church of England on Education. A substantial amount of time was spent on safeguarding
including receiving the report of the Elliot Review from the Bishop of Crediton, Sarah Mullally. A news release from Bishop Sarah can be found on

the Diocese of Exeter website.

In addition the House agreed to publish reports from the Faith and Order Commission (FAOC) on safeguarding in addition to a report from FAOC

on "Diversity, Difference and Serious Disagreement in the Life of the Church".

On its second day the House received an oral report from the Archbishop of York on his recently completed pilgrimage and the lessons learned.
The House also received an update from the Bishop of Chelmsford on the discussions on Intentional Discipleship at the 2016 Anglican

Consultative Council.

The House received and agreed to publish a discussion document on welfare reform from Revd Dr. Malcolm Brown and also discussed the work

of the "Turning up the Volume" Group on senior appointments and minority ethnic clergy.

The House discussed and approved work on the Renewal and Reform programme and received an update on its work from the diocesan
secretary for the Diocese of Liverpool, Mike Eastwood. The House also discussed legislative proposals relating to canon law to be brought to

General Synod (Canon B8 & B38) as well as other reports to be brought before Synod.

Source URL: https.//www.churchofengland.org/media/press-releases/church-england-house-bishops-meeting-may-2016

Page 1


http://www.exeter.anglican.org/bishop-sarah-presents-safeguarding-review-recommendations-house-bishops/

